
 

 5 January 2023 

 

Dear Parent 

 
I am delighted to invite you and your child to the forthcoming Year 8 Information Evening on 
Wednesday 18th January at 5pm - 6.30pm. 

 
Included in the evening will be a number of short presentations covering the following topics: 

Key information relating to Year 8 

What is anxiety and how can I support my child? 

Bromcom guidance for both students & parents 

Online safety top tips 

 
Please arrive for a 5pm start in the main hall. Refreshments will be available in the dining hall from 
4.30pm. 

 
I look forward to welcoming you to this event. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

Miss L Gyngell Mr Tighe Mrs Avery 

Assistant Headteacher Head of Year 8 Deputy Head of Year 8 

 


